
 

 

 

Judson Baptist Retreat Center 
10330 Peterson Road 

St. Francisville, LA  70775 

225.634.7225 (Voice) 225.634-7228 (Fax) 

E-Mail – retreat@bagbr.org 
 
 
 

January 1, 2009 
 
 
Dear Camp Friends, 
 
You will find enclosed with this letter all the information that you could ever possibly want to know about 

summer camp at JBRC!  (Probably more than you want to know!)  
 
You will notice that there are two separate camper forms: one for registration and one for medical information.  
 

Please see the Judson Baptist Retreat Center Summer Camp Dates—Information 2009 Sheet for 

complete cost information. REGISTRATION DEADLINE FOR ALL CAMPS IS APRIL 25, 2009!  PLEASE 

NOTE THREE COST SAVING DEADLINES! We will not take reservations by phone, but will hold a certain 
number of reservations upon receipt of the $90.00 registration fee and information sheets for each camper.  

ALL INFORMATION MUST BE IN OUR OFFICE BY THE DEADLINES! 

 
Make note of the fact that the concession fee and t-shirt cost is included in the basic 
fee.  Please make sure all leaders get a copy of this letter to know how to register. 

 
Please enclose with your registration the following items: 

 

1) Completed registration form from your church listing campers and bunkmates 

2) Camper Information Form filled out for each camper 

3) Camper Medical Information Sheet sealed in envelope with camper’s name 

and church on the outside of the envelope.  

4) Volunteer Counselor Application & Camper Information Form for all Volunteer 

Counselors 

 (Please show only amount paid to JBRC at the top of the form!) 

3) Registration fee/horseback riding fee (if applicable) for each camper & counselor  

5) Hold Harmless form at bottom of camper & counselor sheet signed if riding horses 

6) T-Shirt size at top of forms filled out for campers & counselors. 

 
 
As always, we appreciate your cooperation in getting all the campers registered and ready to come to camp!  It 
takes all of us working together and we could not accomplish our work without your support.  If you have any 
further questions, feel free to call us at (225) 634-7225.  You may also e-mail any questions you have! 
 
In His Service, 

 
Eugene Morris, Manager 
Judson Baptist Retreat Center 
 


